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*** PUBLIC INFORMATION BULLETIN *** 

 

 

There have been recent social media posts from a reported underage victim of an alleged sexual assault. 

In the post and subsequent comments, it has been indicated that the Lindsay Police Department did not 

complete a fair and impartial investigation into the victim’s allegations. I would like to assure the public 

that the original allegations from 2018 into 2021 have been thoroughly investigated. In February of 

2021, the Lindsay Police Department submitted the case for review to the Tulare County District 

Attorney’s Office. In April of 2021, the District Attorney’s Office rejected the case with no further 

requested investigation. 

The recent social media posts contain new and or different allegations not represented in the original 

2018 reports. The Lindsay Police Department will be contacting the indicated victim to investigate any 

further information and or new allegations not previously reported. New information will be thoroughly 

investigated by the Lindsay Police Department and forwarded for review once again to the Tulare 

County District Attorney’s Office. 

Should anyone have any information as to this case, you are encouraged to contact the Lindsay Police 

Department.  In order for a proper investigation to be conducted, crimes need to be reported to the 

responsible agency.   

Please understand, when juveniles are involved, nothing will be discussed publicly or with anyone other 

than the involved parties.    

 

 

Rob Moore 

Interim Chief of Police 

Lindsay Police Department 

 


